
The Franklinville Central School District Board of Education 

invites you to meet the Candidates at the Final Round of the 

Superintendent Search on Monday, June 11, 2018. 

  

Please see the schedule below and come to the Community 

Meeting in the Auditorium.  There will be 5” x 8” index 

cards available for you to provide us with your input at  

the end of each candidate’s session.  

 
   

Community 
Auditorium 

 

Candidate 1      5:30 – 6:00 p.m. 

 

Candidate 2      6:15 – 6:45 p.m. 

 

Candidate 3      7:00 – 7:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

 


